
 

 

Free Store 
Shopping Policies 

2016-2017 
 
 
 
 
 

All items taken from AGFT~S are for student and classroom use only. 
They are not for the use of your own children or personal use outside of the classroom. 

This includes the clothing - it is to be used for your students ONLY! We do not provide 

clothing for the teachers to wear! 
 

 
 

All items are distributed in good faith, and are “as is.” 
Do not return any damaged items to AGFT~S or the donor company. 

 

 

You may ONLY select from the items on your shopping sheet.  

Certain items are restricted by grade level, based on funding, appropriateness 

and/or availability. We have 2 different shopping sheets, Pre-K/Elementary & 

Middle School/High School. 
 
 

 

A SCPS photo ID is required each time you shop. Your school ID is required. If you 

do not have a current ID, you must get one issued to you before you can shop. 
 
 
 

Please do not pack items in boxes or bags prior to check out. Items will be 

placed on table for check-out. Once staff has entered items in the computer, 

supplies can be packed. 
 

 
 

We do not allow any shopping guests. Any guests, including children, family 

members, friends or ineligible school support staff are not allowed. Let us know if 

you require assistance and we can provide a volunteer to help.  
 

 

We have a very small staff and depend on our volunteers. Please show them respect 

and refrain from cell phone use during check-in and check-out. 

 

Tuesday & Wednesday 
1:00 pm to 6:00 pm 

Check-in closes promptly at 5:30 pm 
 

 
 

Last Saturday 
9:00 am to 2:00 pm 

Check-in closes promptly at 1:30 pm 
Any abuse of our shopping system will result in revocation of shopping privileges. We 

reserve the right to share all shopping information with your school administrator(s). 
I agree to A Gift For Teaching – Seminole’s shopping policies: 

 
 
 

(Print Name) Signature 
    Date____________________________ 


